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Dear Parents and Carers 


We have had another positive case in school and relevant parents/carers have been informed.   

If your child is in 7G, 8D, 8O, and a few pupils in 9B they should continue to attend school. These pupils will be supported by staff in school and will be taught remotely by teachers who are either in class or who are isolating but will teach your child from home.  

If your child is in 8H,9F or Year 10 they should access their remote learning from home. They can do this via their TEAMS account and they should get invitations to the lesson.  

All pupils should be able to do this via their individual TEAMS accounts.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]End of Year reports should be coming home this week and will be sent to you via your email address.  We will also send out a text to inform you of when these have been emailed. 

As ever, if you have any questions or queries about this please don’t hesitate to get in touch with school. 

Lee Davis 
Head of School. 
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